

www.binglewood.org contact@binglewood.org Facebook: Binglewood Civic Club

January 2017

Our next civic club meeting is **Saturday**, **January 14th** at **10:30am** at St. Jerome in the Outback Building. Enter from the Hollister parking lot and go west to the end of the lot. The meeting place looks like a freestanding house. Our **newly elected officers** will be on hand to introduce themselves to you. Hope to see you there!

Exterior Construction, Painting and Remodeling Before beginning an improvement to the exterior of your home, be sure to send an Architectural Approval Application to the civic club. The application form is available on the Binglewood.org website if you access it from a desktop computer.

According to the deed restrictions and registered bylaws for Binglewood, approval must be obtained before securing building permits. This applies to driveways, fences, exterior painting, etc. You can e mail requests for architectural approval to contact@binglewood.org or mail them to Binglewood Civic Club, P.O. Box 430943, Houston, 77243-0943.

Heavy Trash pick up is the fourth Thursday of every month. Odd months are Tree Waste Only, so the branches are mulched and recycled. Even months are general heavy trash. This month, **Tree Waste Only will be picked up on January 26**th. Treated wood (lumber) is not accepted this month. The specifics of trash rules and dates are available on the City Public Works Solid Waste website: www.houstontx.gov/solidwaste

Crime Last month there was only one reported theft from a home in Binglewood. Please keep an eye on your home and your immediate neighbors', and keep your garage closed when you are not present. Binglewood is still seeking Citizen Patrollers.

A heartfelt message to **Get Well Soon** goes to **James Hajovsky.** You have been missed!

Condolences to the family of *Lisa Fagen*.